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Diary Dates 

11th July last Forest School 

13th July Send in Raffle tickets   

15th July Summer Fair 

18th July Parent Visits in school      

20th July Leavers Service 9am     

21st July End of term 1.10pm   

5th Sept New School Year Starts  

21st Oct School Closes Half Term 3.15pm 

1st Nov School Re-opens 

 

   

 Star Awards 

Christian Value Awards  

 

  Well Done!  

 

Dancing Through the Ages Workshop 
The final part of our Jubilee celebrations is a special 

‘Dance Through the Ages’ day in school on Tuesday 12th 

July.  We have a specialist dance company visiting us to 

teach the pupils a range of different dances.  Can all pupils 

please wear their PE kits.  At the end of the day they will 

be performing the dances they have learned.  All parents 

are invited to come along to watch the final performance 

from 2.45pm. 

 
 

 

Summer Fair – Friday 15th July  
Next Friday is our Summer Fair the PTFA 

still need more volunteers to help with the 

stalls and the preparations. We really want 

it to be a fun day for all the children so if 

you can support us in any way it would be 

much appreciated.    

Raffle Tickets – we recently sent home a 

book of raffle tickets for each family.  

Please do your best to sell the tickets 

and return the money and the stubs to 

school by Wednesday 13th July at the 

latest.   

Sal’s Shoes  
At the end of term we are collecting any school shoes that 

are outgrown but still in good condition to send to children 

in other countries who have no shoes.  If your child has 

outgrown their school shoes (or any other shoes or 

trainers) and you would like to donate them, on the last 

day of term please can they wear their school shoes and 

bring in another pair to change into along with £1 

donation.  Attached to this Newsletter is more 

information regarding Sal’s Shoes and the work that they 

do to provide shoes for children who are less fortunate.     

Parent Visits 
Next Thursday 14th July we will be sending 

home the end of year school reports for 

each pupil. On Monday 18th July we would 

like to invite parents in to school to visit 

their child’s class to look at their books to 

enable them to show you all their hard 

work during this school year.  Infant 

parents can come at 2.45pm, if you have 

children in the Juniors the class will be 

open from 3.00pm.  We look forward to 

welcoming you. 

 

Lisa Lloyd-Jones – Chair of Governors 

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co/
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Food Bank 
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PE  

There are changes for the school PE kit from September, you will receive a letter on 

Monday with full details. 
 

Please Note PE days have changed slightly 

Long hair must be tied up and if your child has their ears pierced can you please ensure they do not 

wear earrings on PE day or if necessary they are covered with plasters. 
Infants – Monday last Forest School, Wednesday Yoga, Thursday Gymnastics.  

Y3&4 – Thursday Gymnastics & Friday Tennis.  

Y5&6 – Wednesday Yoga, Thursday Gymnastics & Friday Tennis.  
 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons 

and the wider curriculum our children 

become well rounded, caring change makers 

in our world. Each child is at the heart of 

all we do, to ensure they become the best 

they can be and are meant to be. 

 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is:- 

Hope  

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, Perseverance. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
If your child is absent it is important to ensure 

you contact us by 9.15am.  Please try to avoid 

unnecessary days off and remember. 

Attendance=Achievement 

Jewellery  
Children are not allowed jewellery in school. 

If they have their ears pierced they can 

wear small studs but they must be removed 

for PE, Swimming and Forest School. 

Sun Cream and Hats 

Can you please ensure your child has sun cream on and brings a hat in to school.  This half term we do a 

lot of activities outside. 

 

School Games Mark 
The children were really pleased to welcome 

back their Gymnastics Teacher Miss Murphy  

who has been coaching a Gymnastics team in 

America.  

Emotional Health in School 
Wellbeing is so important for young people.  To help 

you support your child Lancaster University have 

published a series of videos and information.  Please 

use the link below.     

https://wp.lancs.ac.uk/lehsc/resources-for-parents/ 

https://wp.lancs.ac.uk/lehsc/resources-for-parents/

